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Reminders: 
 
November 14-17- Cinderella High School 
 
Friday, November 15- Egyptian Festival, 
10:20 A.M.- 1:30 P.M. 
If you signed up for a craft that needs to be prepped 
before the festival, please turn it in as soon as 
possible.  We will need your help the day of with 
plating and delivering food, as well as the festival 
crafts and activities.  If you need more information, 
please ask your child’s homeroom teacher for a 
packet on crafts, food, and activities. 
 
 
Tuesday, November 19- Board Meeting, The 
Library, 6:00 P.M. 
 
 
Thursday, November 21- Rescheduled Dinner and 
Dessert Auction, Cafetorium, 6:00 P.M.  
 
 
Tuesday, November 26- First Grade Thanksgiving 
Parties, 2:15 P.M.- 3:15 P.M.  This will be held in 
homeroom classes.  Please keep an eye out for an 
email from the teacher to sign-up to help.  
 
Wednesday - Friday, November 27-29- 
Thanksgiving Break 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our Week of Learning  
 

Science: Human Body 
Quiz: Wednesday, 11/20 
 
History: Egypt 
Test: Wednesday, 11/20 
 
Poetry:  Thanksgiving Day 
Recitation: Friday, 11/22 
 
Literature: One Inch Boy 
 
Saying: “Never leave ‘til tomorrow that 
which you can do today” 
 

Character Corner 
We celebrate character education! 

 
Gratitude- 

The habit of feeling and expressing 
thanks. Gratitude leads us to count our 
blessings. 
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